From:

Sent: 09 February 2017 18:46
To: aquaculturereview
Subject: Licensing

Shane doherty

Co.donegal

09/02/17

I would like to see that the process of licencing for oyster farming is more lenient, I'm currently employed at
a local farm and see that it employs people in an area where unemployment is high and saves the likes of
myself leaving the country looking for work, if I'm working in the local area I'm spending money in my
local area having an effect on the local community,

Yours sincerely

Shane doherty



